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NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

SCHOOL BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL MEETING
MINUTES MEETING –June 17, 2015
The monthly meeting of the School Based Decision Making Council at North Hardin High School was held on Wednesday, June 17, 2015. Principal Lonnie Dennis called the meeting to order.  Those present were: Lonnie Dennis, Alison Langley, Whitney Carpenter, Michelle Russell, Katrina Johnson, Frank Williams, Toni Graves, David Bollinger, and Leah McGray. Valerie Skillman, Josh Cowley, and Elizabeth Atcher were absent from the meeting.
ORDER # 15-037- ADOPTION OF THE AGENDA – The motion was made by Alison Langley and seconded by Frank Williams to adopt the amended agenda for the June meeting. Agenda amended as follows: Item# 6.5-Title 1 Budget.
ORDER # 15-038- APPROVAL OF THE APRIL MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by David Bollinger and seconded by Katrina Johnson to approve the minutes of the April meeting.
ORDER # 15-039– APPROVAL OF MONTHLY FINANCIAL REPORTS –The council members received copies of the April and May bingo, NHHS, and instructional financial reports. The motion was made by Leah McGray and seconded by Alison Langley to approve the April and May bingo, NHHS, and instructional financial reports.
RECOGNITION OF VISITORS –Leslie Hall was present at the June meeting.
ORDER #15-040-APPROVAL OF THE 2ND READING OF THE APRIL MEETING MINUTES-The motion was made by David Bollinger and seconded by Frank Williams to approve the 2nd reading of the April meeting minutes.
YSC UPDATE-Leslie Hall gave an update on The Youth Service Center. Council members received an end of year report showing all the services that were provided by the center throughout the school year.

ORDER #15-041-APPROVAL OF THE TITLE 1 BUDGET-The motion was made by Katrina Johnson and seconded by Whitney Carpenter to approve the Title 1 budget. Mr. Dennis gave council members a copy of the budget and explained how Title 1 money will be used to pay teacher salaries.

CURRICULUM UPDATE/INFORMATION ITEMS: Mr. Dennis reported on EOC scores. All scores show much improvement with History making a 30% gain.
· Council members received the list of new hires as well as the student accident report. 
· Construction is well under way and going great. Stadium will be complete in time for football season.

· Graduation went very well.

· Summer school is now over and was successful.
NEW BUSINESS:
· No new business was discussed at the June meeting.
ORDER # 15-042-ADJOURNMENT – The motion was made by Katrina Johnson and seconded by Whitney Carpenter to adjourn the meeting.

_____________________________

Lonnie Dennis, Principal, Chairman

